City Of Charlotte
Department of Public Works

To: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development
From: Amy E. Gilson, P.E., Director of Public Works
Date: February 27, 2020

Re: Charlotte Cabinets Expansion

We have reviewed the above referenced site plan as it relates to our standards and
codes, and offer the following comments:

There are no utilities shown yet on the plans. Please contact this office to get the
requirements if new utilities are required.

It appears that the drainage is directed onto the neighboring property. That will be an
issue.

Sewer and water equity fees will be required prior to construction.
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